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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                     Friday 14th June, 2024 

 

It’s looking positive for a sunny afternoon tomorrow – the PTFA have already 

been busy erecting marquees this evening and everyone has been working so 

very hard to make this a really special event for our school.  

 

The Summer Fayre starts at 1pm, with entrance from the side gate and 

there are so many fun activities for all. Please note; we do not permit dogs 

on the school grounds and the event will be taking place in the yard, so 

classrooms will not be accessible. We will also be taping off ‘The Wildery’ 

and ‘Hedgehog Orchard’, as they are still under construction, ready for the 

opening event on the evening of the 2nd July.  

 

This week; 

Year 5 enjoyed a super trip to Stretton Mill to learn all about the Victorians – 

they were buzzing with facts when they came back and the Year 5 staff said 

their behaviour was absolutely excellent. Well done Year 5! 

 

The Usborne Book Fair and the sponsored ‘Book Bingo’ raised 

£690.91, in total, which can be spent on books for our school 

library. Thank you to all the children and families who 

supported this event- it will really make a difference to our 

school library.  

 

We had great success in the rounders tournament earlier in the week- 

coming third in Chester– which was really something to be proud of. 

Thank you so much to parents who provided transport and to our staff 

who accompanied the children at the event- we really couldn’t participate 

in so many events if it wasn’t for this amazing level of support from staff 

and parents.  

 

 

A group of our pupils are raising money to buy new goalposts. Next weekend, they are cycling from 

Tattenhall to Bunbury and back (the equivalent of half a marathon)- what an amazing challenge! They 

have asked if I can share their fundraising page here- Crowdfunding to Help fund 2 football static 

goals. on JustGiving. We wish them all the best of luck. 

 

Don’t forget- We have Tempest Photography coming in to school on Tuesday 18th June at 9:00am to take 

class photographs for Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5.  Please ensure that your child comes to school in full uniform. 

 

Have a great weekend and look forward to seeing some of you tomorrow.       Mrs Bolton                                                                                                        
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